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CUMBERLAND
CITY COUNCIL

Message from
the Mayor

Councillor
Steve Christou

It's been an eventful
quarter for council as
we adopted our operational plan, which sets
, e & y ol 5} out all the programs and services that we’ll

ke 1i d '.. o offer over the next 12 months. | invite you to
take a closer look as it also includes all of the
budget details.

There's a couple of birthdays | want to mention
—first, legendary rugby player Eric Tweedale
who turned 100 in May. His legacy in the

game and our community is so strong that we
named the new Granville Park stadium The Eric
Tweedale Stadium.

The other birthday is that of Cumberland
City Council — we turned five in May. We
were formed out of three councils during
www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/ amalgamations. We're out of our infancy
sydnevcherryblossomfestival and moving forward into a bright future.
Our financials are looking stronger every year
as we find our feet. Thanks to everyone who
attended our five community barbeques
to celebrate.

| held an iftar dinner during Ramadan to
connect with the Muslim community. It was a
great success and | thank the community for
welcoming me and sharing their traditions
and culture.

| believe that elected representatives should

be accessible and forward facing to the
community. That's why | host weekly ‘Meet
Your Mayor’ sessions in shopping centres, train
stations and community spaces. I've spoken to
hundreds of people and I'm pleased to say that
86% of issues have been resolved. Check the
website to see where I'll be next and drop by
to discuss topics that are important to you.



http://www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/sydneycherryblossomfestival
http://www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/sydneycherryblossomfestival

)

I .
y
LS

.

Councillor Paul Garrard with Mayor Steve Christou
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Mayor Steve Christou with Western Sydney Wanderers captain Mitchell Duke

Free 8-week kids sports program

Kids aged 5-12 years are invited to try a new sport
each week for 8 weeks as part of our Healthy Kids
initiative — and it's free with the Active Kids voucher.

We've partnered with the Australian International
Sports Organisation to bring soccer, cricket,
basketball, hockey, touch football, AFL, tennis and
volleyball to Guildford Park.

Kids will learn sport skills with qualified coaches and
meet new friends in a safe and inclusive environment.
All skill levels welcome and all equipment supplied!

Mayor Steve Christou said he started the Healthy Kids
initiative in 2019.
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up for grabs

“I'm stoked that Western Sydney Wanderers captain,
Mitchell Duke is an ambassador for our Council
project that promotes active wellbeing.”

Only 42% of our eligible residents have created an
Active Kids voucher that offers $100 for kids sports.
This is your chance to use it!

The program starts 21 July from 4:30pm. It's $100 or
free with your voucher.

Apply for the Active Kids voucher visit:
www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-active-
kids-voucher and then register for our program:
WWW.ausiso.com/sport



http://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-active-kids-voucher
http://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-active-kids-voucher
http://www.ausiso.com/sport

Golf lovers free two-day event

Join us for a fantastic opportunity to tee off with
Australia’s golfing professionals over two days at
Woodville Golf Course and Rosnay Golf Course.

REGISTER NOW
@ www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/golf

Juniors Amateurs

B Thursday 1 July 2021 M Friday 2 July 2021
@ Woodville Golf Course Q@ Rosnay Golf Course
© FREE © FREE

Registrations close 18 June 2021

Tune into our new podcasts

Exciting news! We've launched a podcast to
keep you in the know.

‘Cumberland Conversations' is the latest way to
hear about all the services and projects we're
working on.

Catch up with us monthly for updates on large
scale projects and essential services.

We're also working on another podcast to give

c LiMm b'e rl d nd you a bite-sized chunk of what happened at the

council meeting — stay tuned!

Cﬂnve rsatiﬂns You can listen to the “Cumberland

CUMBERLAND Conversations” podcast for free on Spotity,
R Pﬂd CESt Apple Podcast, Google Podcast and Anchor.
And on Council’s website here:

www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/cumberland-
conversations—odcast


http://www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/golf
http://www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/cumberland-conversations-podcast
http://www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/cumberland-conversations-podcast

Countdown to opening
of new stadium

Get your footy boots on — the newly refurbished
Granville Park with The Eric Tweedale Stadium
is almost here. It's a place for community and
sports enthusiasts to bring events, activities, and
their passion for sport to life. It will be home to
local rugby team, the Two Blues Rugby Union
Club. Two Blues general manager Craig Morgan
said: “We are excited and eagerly awaiting the
opening which we hope will become a shining
light for rugby in Western Sydney. The facility

is looking magnificent and will be a great new
home for the Two Blues and a real feature for
the community.”

The upgrade is $13.5 million, with council
funding the majority and the NSW Government
- Office of Sport providing $2.74 million.

Mayor Steve Christou and construction staff on site at the infrastructure upgrades on Neil Street

—— 1
“The naming of the Stadium after Eric wc
acknowledgment of a true gentlemen who:
to the community and the game of rugby
— Mayor Steve Christou
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Merrylands CBD upgrade underway

The $30 million Merrylands infrastructure upgrades
have started, setting the stage for a CBD refresh.

It includes replacing stormwater drains, construction
of new roads and other utility improvements.

This project aims to transform the Merrylands CBD
into a modern and vibrant centre by creating future
development opportunities, improved infrastructure
and public amenities. It will also reduce flooding.

Stormwater drainage is being expanded and
replaced in Treves Street, McFarlane Street carpark,
Merrylands Road and selected
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surrounding streets.

Works on Neil Street are due to finish in June,
(weather permitting). Minor works in McFarlane Street
carpark have already started.

Major works should begin in July and this will require
complete closure of the carpark.

Keep updated via our social media channels and
website. It's all part of council’s investment to set
Merrylands up for growth.



Back to basics in Cumberland City

s a wonderful
e contribution
s significant”

Mayor Steve Christou (front, centre). From left, Craig Morgan, Nick Blacklock, Dennis
Garlick, Pricilla Samoa, Norwin latu, Zebulun Kavapalu and Lachlan Pethybridge

Make a splash at the revamped
$12.2 million Wentworthville
Memorial Swim Centre

We opened the doors to the newly renovated
Wentworthville Memorial Swim Centre in March —
and it went swimmingly!

The Swim Centre offers a warm program pool, a
leisure pool with beach entry, café and change
rooms. It also features a large splash pad, grassed
area with play equipment, kiosk and BBQ area. A lift
helps people with disability use the 50-metre pool.

Get your cozzies and goggles ready for when it
reopens after winter on October 5.

In the meantime, visit our other pools open during
winter — Granville, Guildford and the Auburn Ruth
Everuss Aquatic Centre.

Mayor Steve Christou (centre) formally opens the new
Wentworthville Memorial Swim Centre

Cricket nets ready for play

Grab your bat and ball because Darling Street Park
has new cricket nets ready for play!

The $75,000 project includes dual nets open all year
round. They're free to use if not booked by a sporting
group. Drop down to polish your skills over winter.

Mayor Steve Christou and Deputy Mayor Eddy Sarkis at the nets



Regents Park’s rising star

News and Events

Congratulations to Regents Park resident Jr. Miss
Australia Ava Da Silva who received a mayoral grant to
help prepare for the International Regency Pageant

in June.

The focus of Regency is to help young women learn
skills to excel in humanitarian and community work
and volunteering.

Ava uses social media to encourage children to read,
participate in community activities and publishes videos
promoting wellbeing for children and teenagers.

We're very proud to have young people like Ava
representing Cumberland City. Good luck, Aval!

Litter prevention project success

We've reduced litter by 97% in Wentworthville
following a campaign to target the rubbish hot spot.

With $45,000 from the state government, the litter
prevention project focused on the Great Western
Highway and the walking path along Finlayson’s
Creek and Wentworthville CBD.

We installed 7 new street bins, signage on footpaths
and banners along the Great Western Highway.

Messages on social media and other public
education encouraged people to do the right thing.

Over 1500 cigarette butts were placed in the new
bins over 8 weeks and our litter counting showed a
97% reduction. Thanks to our community for

their support.




Adopt-a-tree for your street for a shady, cool suburb
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Shade, UV protection, pollution filter, water filtration,
a cooler suburb — you can have it all with more
street trees.

This September, we're offering you the chance to
have a street tree planted in front of your home as
part of the Greening our Cities Grant, provided by
the NSW Department of Planning, Industry

and Environment.

You can even select the type of tree you want and our

staff will plant it outside your property on the street
verge. Once planted, you care and nurture the plant,
watching it grow, green your neighbourhood and add
value to your property!

Register Now

www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/haveyoursay

or phone 8757 9000.

Spaces are limited. Terms and conditions apply.

You're invited to view all of our projects that are
open for comment at:

haveyoursay.cumberland.nsw.gov.au



http://www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/haveyoursay
http://haveyoursay.cumberland.nsw.gov.au
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Greek

KaBwg praivoupe oTo XELWWVA, UTIAPXOLY DLAPOPES CLVAPTIAOTIKEG VEEG EKINAICELS, UTIOJOUEG KAL TTPOYPAUHATA oL cuvex{Zouv va kdavouv To Afjo Cumberland

€VQ UTIEPOXO PEPOG YLa VA ZeL KATOLOG. To PeoTIBAN AvBilopevwy Kepaolwy Tou ZUBVED EXEL ETUOTPEWEL KAl Elval KAAUTEPO MO TOTE. MMOPELTE va ETIOKEPOELTE TOUG
BoTavikoug KAmoug Tou Auburn Tnv TeAeuTaia B3opdda Tou AuyoUoToU Kal va ¢NOETE pia epmeLpia arnod Tny lanwvia, Je avBlopeves Kepaolég, BOATA avdpeoa oe
KAAALTEXVIKA YAUTITE, VOOTLUC paynTd Kat dLacKedAaN YLa OKTW NUEPES.

Eniong, vwpiTepa peTOG ylopTdoape Ta MEUTTA YeVEBALL pag pe dwpedv Pndppmektou. 2To Aruo Cumberland BplokeTal emiong To Z1ad10 Eric Tweedale, To omolo
TIPOKELTAL VA OAOKANPWOEL PETOG. MPAOKELTAL YL LA CUVAPTIACTIK TIPWTOBOUALA yia TRV aBANTIKA pag kowoTnTa Kal Ba livat emiong va eEAPETIKO PEPOG yLa

Tn dLlopydvwon ekdNAWCEWY, Pe PLa uTepoxn alBouoa ekdNAWOEWY pe BEa oTov aBANTIKO XWpPO. Zuvexloaue va EMavaPEPOURE TA TIPOYPAPKATA pag VEELag Kat
OpacTNPLOTNTEG YLa TOUG NAKLWPEVOUG, EKONAWOELG YL VEOUG Kal Ba SLopyavwooupe Tov IoUAL0 éva dwpedy SLRPEPO TOUPVOUX YKOAP YL TOUG AATPELG TOU YKOA.
ElpaoTe urnepripavol Tou elpacTe evag AfpoG ToU AvTAroKpiveTaL OTLG AVAYKES TNG KOWOTNTAG HAG, UE VEEG EYKATAOTAOELG KAl KEVTPA TEAeLTaAlag TEXvooylag Omwe
To KoAupBnTko Kévtpo Wentworthville kat poypdupata orwg To YioBeTeloTe &va 5evopo [Adopt-a-tree], To omoilo cag ETUTPENEL va IAPETE GTO OTUTL 0AG VA (PUTEPETE
M va PLNOEeVAoETE eva JEVOPO.

TENOG, eVBAPPUVOULE KABE KATOLKO TIOL EXEL OXOALA OXETIKA e TNV arddoot| Jag wg Anuog va eruokepBel To Apapxo Steve Christou oTLg cuVavVTACELG ZUVAVTAOTE TO
Anuapyd oag [Meet Your Mayor]. M wWpeg Kat TOroBeoleg Twv GUVAVTHCEWY, OE(TE TOV IOTOTOTO HAG 1 TA PEOA KOWWVIKIG SIKTUWONG.

Edv €xeTe mpoBArjuaTa r) mpwToROVALEG, ETUKOWVWVACTE pE To Afpapxo Steve Christou oto 0419 651 187 1y oTo steve.christou@cumberland.nsw.gov.au

Cumberland City Council Contact Information
& The best time to call Council’s Customer Service team is during business hours, Councillor Steve Christou
Monday to Friday from 8.00am to 4.30pm on 8757 9000
¥ council@cumberland.nsw.gov.au L 0419 651 187
@ www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au ¥ steve.christou@cumberland.nsw.gov.au
9 16 Memorial Avenue, PO Box 42, Merrylands NSW 2160.
Ed Cumberland City Council Sydney If you require an interpreter, contact the free Translating and
@cumberlandcitycouncil Interpreting Service (TIS) on 131 450.

@ Sign up to our fortnightly Cumberland City E-newsletter visit @ www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/council-enews




